Another year and another bright future for the Miami Valley Folk Dancers. Our membership stands at 89. Can 100 be far away?

This will be a short newsletter to bring you up to date. Right after the annual meeting on 10 January 82, the following council members assumed the positions indicated:

Chairman - John Pappas Vice Chairman - Peggy Booher Secretary - Marge Darragh Treasurer - Sam Ballinger Member at large - Peg Elzroth

On 17 January 82 the council members appointed the following committees:

Program - Joe Birkemeier
Ray Gottschall
Carole Pappas
Jerry Raz
Carolyn Stovall July 82 to June 83
Leslie Kay Hyll Jan to June 82

Orientation Class - Ann Ballinger (Chrm)
Vera Fisher (Vice Chrm)

Refreshments - Rose Anna Mills

Promotion - Rosanne Gessel

Tape Committee - Jeanne Gulden

MVDC Representative - Peg Elzroth MVDC Alternate - Leslie Kay Hyll

This Spring's Italian Workshops will be at Bomberger Center on April 3 & 4, 1982. Mae Fraley will be the instructor. The Fall Workshop will be Armenian - probably on Sept. 17, 18, 19, 1982.

Tri-City Workshop is in Cincinnati on April 17, 1982. Workshops being planned for 1983 are Russian and Romanian.

Please see Sarah Fleischer or Leslie Kay Hyll if you wish to be part of the Mexican demonstration for the Crestview nursing home on Saturday March 6, 1982, 2 to 4 P.M.

JOHN E. PAPPAS